Leadership 2017 Chairman's Corner

The Leadership Committee has presented activities for your participation in the leadership program. We asked that *from Fall Conference to Mid - Winter Conference*, members become "experts" in some Auxiliary area so they could become the unit mentor in this area.

We ask the unit **from Mid - Winter Conference to District Meetings** to set aside a "show me where it's printed time" at meetings where members can ask why something is done the way it is or where in the governing documents it is written we have to do it this way.

We hope your unit will provide pictures of unit activities honoring these requests.